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9 January 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Happy New Year and welcome back.   
We hope you had a good holiday.  
 
Gentle Reminders  
 
 If your child needs to attend an appointment with their doctor, dentist or optician 
could you please do your best to make an appointment either first thing in the 
morning or after school has finished. 
 
We appreciate some appointments have to be undertaken during the school day. 
If your child has to attend an appointment please make sure you tell a member of 
staff on duty that morning in the playground, or ring the school office on the 
morning of the appointment.  Mrs Cremona and Mrs Isherwood can then arrange 
for your child to be collected from class at the appropriate time. 
 
When you are collecting your child at the end of the day please park with 
consideration for all including residents.   

 Please do not double park.   

 Please do not leave your car unattended in the one way system. 
If necessary drive past the school, park further away and walk back to collect 
your child. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs D Wilson 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


